
August 10, 20007 
To Our Shuffleboard Friends, 
 
A Huge Hello to everyone from Las Vegas!  We have had a lot of interest and people 
calling asking about our upcoming Las Vegas Shuffleboard Tournaments.  It is our 
intention to have two major ( 4 Day, Friday's - Monday - 3 events) Shuffleboard 
Tournaments each year.  Our next major will be January 25th - January 28th.  This is the 
weekend that falls in between the NFL Playoffs and the SUPER BOWL, (February 3rd 
2008).  We will be posting the formats for these upcoming two major tournaments very 
soon on the Internet.  These two majors will not both be the same, but instead have 
different and interesting formats to them.  Watch for the one that looks best for you.   
We also have plans to hold some minor ( 2 to 2 1/2 day, Friday night's - Sundays - 2 
events) Shuffleboard Tournaments each year.  
This is my reasoning for this e-mail.  Attached is a flyer for our upcoming 2 1/2 day, 2 
event Shuffleboard Tournament on September 28th - 30th. 
For those of you that have not been to one of our tournaments, ask around, I think you'll 
find everyone you talk to will say they have a great time.  Our Owner/Sponsor, Joe 
Signore has gone out and bought 6 brand new Champion Shuffleboards, (that play great), 
6 brand new scoreboards, and has committed to trying to help build the Shuffleboard 
community back in Las Vegas.        
It seems that everyone loves coming to VEGA$.  If your one in the same, plan your 
VEGA$ vacation around one of our upcoming Tournaments and come play with us.   
We really look forward to seeing everyone in the near future. 
If you have any further Questions, feel free to contact us any time. 
 
 
Thanks 
 

Jim and DeVonna Golden 
CENTURY 21 MoneyWorld 
8020 W. Sahara Ave. #100 
Las Vegas, NV 89117 
Jim's Direct Line: (702) 376-2121 
DeVonna's Direct Line: (702) 271-2100 
Office Toll Free Line: 1-800-735-2710 
Email: GoldenTeam4U@aol.com
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